NOTES

TO: Honorable or\and City Council Members

FROM; Ann E, W ity Manager
DATE: November 13, 2019

SUBJECT: Materials for Your Information

Please find attached the following materials for your information:

1. A memo from Kevin Mulligan, Public Works Director, regarding litter camera
installation

2. A memo from Kevin Mulligan, Public Works Director, vehicle event at South Greenville
Elementary School

3. A memo from Corey Barrett, Special Events Liaison, regarding pay for parking by
mobile phone installation
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@ Greenville

A 4 NORTH CAROLINA
Memorandum
Find yourself in good company
To: Ann E. Wall, City Manager
Fromy: Kevin Mulligan, PE, Director of Public Works@
Date: 11/13/19

Subject: Litter camera implementation

The City is increasing its efforts to reduce litter and illegal dumping by beginning to implement mobile
cameras to identify offenders. These cameras witl be placed in multiple locations and will be used to
track those who are illegally dumping.

This is a joint effort between multiple City departments to concentrate efforts on locations in the city
where illegal dumping commonly occurs.

Information about this campaign has been distributed by way of press release and interviews with locai

news outlets. Residents have been encouraged to call the Greenville Police Department’s non-
emergency line {329-4315) to report a site that is being used for illegal dumping.
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«© Greenville

NORTH CAROLINA

Memorandum
Find yourseff in good company
To: Ann E. Wall, City Manager
From: Kevin Mulligan, PE, Director of Public Works@
Date: 11/13/19

Subject: Vehlcle event at South Greenville Elementary

As part of an educational event, the City has arranged to take four vehicles to South Greenville
Elementary Schoo! on the morning of Friday, November 22.

As part of South Greenville Elementary celebration of community service workers, City staff will explain
and demonstrate the use of each vehicle to the school’s kindergarten and first grade students. The
Public Information Office has coordinated with Fire/Rescue, Police, and Public Works to have these
vehicles in place from 8:30— 11:45 a.m. in front of the school.

The plan is to have one Fire/Rescue vehicle and one police vehicle in attendance, as well as a City bus
and a fourth vehicle from Public Works. We are proud to join the school in this event.
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Memorandum A Greenville

To: Ann E. Wall Find yourself in good company®
City Manager

From: Corey Barrett
Special Events Liaison

Date: Novemnber 12, 2019
Subject:  Pay for Parking by Mobile Phone

Starting the week of November 19, 2019, City of Greenville will roll out a mobile payment app,
Passport Parking, which can be used for DAILY Fee parking payments. This will be an additional
method to pay for parking.

Patrons parking in daily fees spaces in the garage or surface lots that features the “Passport
Parking” signs, or decals placed on the payment kiosks, can began paying parking fees via an
app or by calling via cell phone. Paying by coins and credit cards at the pay kiosk will remain an
option as well,

Using the Passport Parking app provides a great convenience for residents, commuters and
visitors who use the current daily fee parking spaces in the uptown area.

The app is simple to use: Download the app. Create an account, choose the parking zone you
are located in (denoted on the Passport Parking signage) and enter your vehicle license plate to
start your session.

The app is only to be used at daily fee parking spaces. Users can also manage their parking
online through the Passport Parking Website.
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